SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER


Friday, December 5, 2014

PLEDGE

Saturday School:  Saturday School has been cancelled tomorrow.  The next scheduled session will be held on January 10th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christmas Program:  The Sault High Christmas Program is scheduled for December 11th at 7 p.m. at the Presbyterian Church.  Come out and enjoy the evening.
Second Annual Christmas Make It- Take It:  You only have a few days to sign up for the “Second Annual Christmas Make It-Take It” Workshop to be held next Thursday, December 11th, after-school in the library. 
Bring a friend and have some fun with Mrs. White, Mrs. Clayton, and Ms. Burkitt! Some of the activities to be offered will include making ornaments, gifts, Christmas cards,  gift tags, and more, all while watching some of Mrs. White’s favorite Christmas movies.
This event will run from 3:00-7:00pm with dinner and snacks provided.
In order to have enough supplies for this event, space is limited, so YOU MUST SIGN UP IN ADVANCE WITH MRS. WHITE. If you have any questions stop by the library.

Lunch:    Pepperoni Calzone, Whole Grain Pizza, Chicken Sandwich, Specialty Salad with Roll
Sides:      California Blend, Fresh Veggies, Mixed Fruit

 

 

